Shadow at Cathedral High School
Come be a VIP—“Very IRISH Person”—for a day! We invite all 8th grade students to spend a day in the life of one of our students, meeting teachers, attending classes and experiencing what being IRISH is all about! Visiting students will be hosted by a freshman student who has similar co-curricular interests and/or academic abilities. Go to gocathedral.com/shadow for more information or contact Maribeth Cloud at mcloud@gocathedral.com.


Parent Preview Days
[bookmark: _GoBack]Cathedral High School invites interested parents to attend a Parent Preview Day on January 17. Interact with school leaders, attend a class and tour campus with a current student. To learn more and/or to pre-register, visit www.gocathedral.com/parentpreview.


High School Placement Test
Cathedral High School will administer the High School Placement Test on Saturday, January 12th, at 8:30 a.m. Register at www.gocathedral.com/placementtest.


Cathedral Application Deadline is Here
Get your applications in to Cathedral High School by December 15, 2018. Any questions contact the Admissions Office.

